

PRESS RELEASE

Contact: Jeff Browne Public Information Officer P: 989-779-5145 cell: 989-948-0480

E: jbrowne@mt-pleasant.org

Coverage Opportunity

For Immediate Release

MT. PLEASANT, Mich. April 19, 2015 – This Sunday will mark the final "Greeks Clean the Streets" for the 2014-2015 academic year.

DATE AND TIME: Sunday, April 19 at noon

LOCATION: Meeting at Grawn Hall parking lot (lot #3)

(Located at the dead end of Main Street off Bellows Street)

ABOUT: Four years ago, the City of Mt. Pleasant established a partnership with the

Greek community at Central Michigan University. City staff and Greek students volunteer their time to clean up the campus neighborhoods. As a result of the dedicated time and effort, the community is a better and

cleaner place to live.

AREA: High Street to Bellows and Douglas streets to Lansing Street.

Traditionally, about 40 Greek students help pick up trash and debris in the area. Normally about 30 to 40 bags of trash are collected in a couple of hours.